
Horizon Elementary School PTO 
Fostering a supportive relationship among families, children and staff. 

Working together to provide our students with the best possible learning experience.  
 

Dear Horizon Families, 

On behalf of the Horizon Elementary Parent Teacher Organization (PTO), welcome to Horizon!!  Horizon PTO is an 

important and FUN organization for the school:  Because of PTO support this year, we have been able to do so many 

things for our students and teachers!  Here are just a few: 

*An Awesome Fall Sock Hop (school dance)! *BINGO Night!!   *Super Successful Book Fairs!  

*A 3D Printer for the school!   *T-shirts for All Students *Box Top Collecting 

*Appreciation Events for Teachers  *Walkathon Fundraiser! *Replacement Gym Mats for PE 

*Summer Reading Program   *Box Top Collecting                        AND SO MUCH MORE!!!!!!!!!!!!  

We would appreciate your support for the 2017-18 school year!!  Please fill out the bottom of this page and return it to 

school.  Being on our email list simply means you will receive information regarding current PTO events and 

opportunities to volunteer- It’s an important way to stay connected! Also…be sure to LIKE our Facebook page, Horizon 

Elementary School PTO!!  And…visit our website www.hzepto.org for PTO information, an up-to-date calendar, and 

access to forms!! 

As you begin your journey at Horizon, please know that you can always ask me any questions, PTO-related or not!!  I 

look forward to meeting you!  Again, please accept my warmest welcome to an amazing school!! 

PLEASE COMPLETE THE INFORMATION BELOW AND RETURN TO SCHOOL – THANK YOU!! ☺ 

With Gratitude, 

 

 
Jill Boom       wearehorizonpto@gmail.com (515)491-0495 

PTO President for the 2017-18 School Year   PTO Website:  www.hzepto.org 

 

 

 

Horizon PTO Contact Information 
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Email:     

   

Phone:   
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